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My name is Kyle Bratcher and I own a small company that ties flies for fishing. I sell 

these flies all over the country from Wallowa OR. These flies often include fur 

materials in their construction. Most furs come from domestic animals such as 

rabbits, sheep, chinchilla, and goats. If this bill bans sale of furs it will seriously harm 

my business along with other fly tyers, and our wholesale suppliers. This bill is poorly 

thought out and will harm many small businesses that rely on these materials. I 

encourage all legislators to vote “no” on this bill.  

 

Thank you for your time. 

 

Kyle Bratcher 


